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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:57 AM
To: 'Sari Zuck'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase request

Good morning Ms. Zook, 
 
We apologize for the incorrect spelling of your last name 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:56 AM 
To: 'Sari Zuck' 
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase request 
 
Good morning Ms. Zuck,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sari Zuck [mailto:sarizuck@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increase request 
 
To whom it may concern- 
This increase that is requested is completely and utterly non essential.  
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Your profits are within range of what is acceptable and the increase that FPL is seeking, in this economy, will put an 
extraordinary burden on the population you service. Remember that phrase. You are servicing an economy of citizens 
that predominant live on retirement income.  
 
How dare FPL request an increase when the government approved an astronomical  increase a couple of years ago. FPL 
is as piggy as the Florida insurance industries.  
 
At some point, FPL will have to realize what sector and population you service and adjust their level of greed.  
 
  
 
Saz Zook  




